
 

 

July 2017 

Dear Class of 1967 Alumni/Alumnae: 

Congratulations! This year marks the 50
th

 anniversary of your graduation from United 

College.  It also marks the 50
th

 Anniversary of The University of Winnipeg receiving 

its charter in 1967.  

To help celebrate these milestones, a reunion weekend of events for your class will be 

celebrated as part of The University of Winnipeg’s Homecoming and Anniversary 

Weekend – September 14-17, 2017. The Class of 1967 reunion events can be found 

on the enclosed registration form.  Simply check which events you wish to attend.  

You can read the details of your reunion events on the university’s website at: 

www.uwinnipeg.ca/homecoming 

This year, Homecoming and the 50
th

 Anniversary Weekend will include a variety of 

Anniversary events that you will able to attend in addition to your class reunion 

events. You can read the details of these Anniversary events on the university’s 

website at: www.uwinnipeg.ca/50  These will include a “Party Like It’s 1967” 

Manitoba Social and the UWinnipeg Leadership Dinner.   

Call up your closest classmates and make plans to attend your milestone reunion 

together for what should turn out to be a most memorable and fun weekend.   

While you are making plans to attend your class reunion, please help us find any of 

your ‘lost’ classmates who are recorded in the enclosed ‘lost list’. Contact Alumni 

Affairs at 204-988-7118 or alumni@uwinnipeg.ca so that a reunion invitation 

package can also be sent to them.  

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible in September! 

Regards, 

Steven Pataki 

Alumni Affairs 
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